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11 September 2015 

Dear Parents 

We have received a letter from the company who organise the Rag-Bag Scheme.  (You may recall 
I made mention of this recycling bank in my recent letter.)   

Their letter sets out some changes to the type of item that can be placed in the recycling container, 
due to higher costs involved.   To summarise: 

What they can collect (and therefore what can be placed in the container):  

Wearable Clothing – All fashions – All ages 

Paired Shoes 

Handbags 

Belts. 

They can no longer accept: 

Workwear 
Uniforms 
Wet or Soiled Clothes 
Curtains 
Towels 
Duvets or Covers 
Pillows or Cases 
Electricals. 
Hangers 

 

Blankets 
Cushions 
Table Cloths 
Linens 
Carpets 
Suitcases 
Books 
Bric-a-Brac 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Dr S D Smallwood 

Head Master 

 


